
WELCOME TO KINDERGARTEN!
2024-25 REGISTRATION

ENROLL EARLY!

Fairfield Public Schools Kindergarten Registration
Opens January 8, 2024 for the

2024-2025 school year!

Please visit the FPS website 
for information and

registration instructions.

fairfieldschools.org/parents/student-registration

http://fairfieldschools.org/parents/student-registration

